
1.  Welcome to EM Sunday Worship Service.  

2.  Wanted to serve: Members are need for EM praise team,     

     Drummer, Vocals (female), Instrument keyboard, must  

     have completed membership class. See PF 

3.  Looking to join EM Jesus village group?  See Pastor Frank. 

4.   Membership class will NOT will resume on 9 Oct 16,  

      at 11: am, room N209.  

5.   Sign-up for Survival kit 1 Class 

6. Syrian  Refuge Mission: Sept 25(Sun) to Oct 7(Fri)  

       The team will leave right after EM service.  

       Please pray for the safety, health and ministries of the team 

      Syrian Mission Trip funding campaign: You can     

      give thru normal designated  offering (Write on the envelope   

      “Syrian Mission 2016”.) We have also established a Go    

      fundme page at: https://www.gofundme.com/                       

      TFBCSyrianMission  

7.   Updating of EM membership directory.  

      Please see Tom Bradly in fellowship hall after service.  

8.   EM Web-site is up and running: www.tfbcem.org.  

      Check it out, there are a few tweets that still need to be made. 

9.   Messiah Practice at 1-2PM.  

10. Planting thousand trees Yard Sale and Food Bazaar: Sept 25. 

      Due to the food bazaar, there will be no lunch.   

11. Youth and YAM city evangelism, Oct 2, 1-4PM. Downtown   

       Tacoma. 

12.  Soccer Fellowship Today at 3:30PM. For Youth, YAM, EM,    

       KM. Puyallup Zeiger Elementary 

13.  Christmas Musical Audition: Today 1:30PM at Nazareth.   

       From 4th graders to youth 

14. Pastor and Deacon Ordination was on last Sunday. Please    

      continue to pray for the new leaders. 

15. Intercessory Prayer Team: Please sign up for the intercessory     

      prayer ministry,  Especially Ordained Deacons, deacons,  

      village leaders, teachers should sign up and promote the  

      intercessory prayer ministry. 

16. A Volunteer needed for an accompanist for Agape Class.  

 

    Administration Announcements 

1.   Please continue to pray as  we search for Media, Music and   

      Youth Ministry Pastors. 

1.  This Friday is Friday Worship and Small group 

2.  Pray for City Evangelism Next Week, Oct 2. 

3.  YAM meeting today at 1PM. 

4.  Soccer Fellowship Today at 3:30PM. For Youth, YAM, EM,    

      KM. Puyallup Zeiger Elementary 

 

 

       

1.  KM God’s VIP Class today at 1:30PM 

2.  Motherwise: Sept 23(Fri) Please sign up at the lobby.  

     Deadline is today. (If 3 or fewer people sign up, it will be   

     cancelled.) 

3. Timothy Project (KM Discipleship) For those who completed  

     the  membership class (or God's VIP), you can refer to the   

     handout and sign up.  

     2nd Step: One on One discipleship, Material: $20 

     Thur: Sept 29 at 7PM. (Room: TBA) 

     Sat: Oct 1 at 7:30. (Choir Room) 

September 

24-25 Yard Sale/Bazaar 

25-10/7 Syrian Refuge Mission 

October 

9 Deacons Meeting (bylaw) 

16 Deacons Meeting (bylaw) 

31 Harvest Night 

 
   

 EM Worship Prayer 

9/25 Eric Mose 10/9 Nathan Kirkwood 

10/2 Allen Robinson 10/16 James Roberts  

English Worship Service (Main Sanctuary)   9:20 AM    

Agape Class (Bethlehem) Special Needs Ministry 11:00AM 

Youth / Young Adult Service    (Antioch)             11:00AM 

  

EM Wednesday Service (Antioch)  7:00 PM 

  

Youth Friday (Antioch)   7:00 PM 

YAM Friday (Antioch)  7:00 PM 



September 25, 2016 

Ministry Staff 

 Senior Pastor        Sung E. David Choi  

 EM Pastor        Frank Torres / 253-921-9954 

 Executive Pastor   Cheol-Gi Min/ 253-535-5803 

 Associate Pastor       Gwang An /253-335-9101 

 Associate Pastor    Hoon Yoo / 253-651-9152 

 Youth/Young Adults/Finance Admin Pastor   Jake Ahn / 253-365-1105 

 Children Pastor    Nathan Namkung 253-753-8310 

 Visitation Minister         Pong S. Ogle / 253-359-7869 

 Visitation Minister         Grace Lee /253-334-6234 

 Support Pastor (Agape)   Young J. Chang /425-444-1669 

 Music Director    Min Hee Kim 

 Accompanist    Hye Cho 

 Accompanist    Eunhee Kang 

 Office Staff    M. Turner 

 Office Staff    Jooyoung Kirkwood 

 Custodian    Myong S. Henry 

 Maintenance     In Do Kim 

 

EM Deacons: 

Michael Galvin (OD) Richard Detheridge (OD) 

Allen Robinson  Butch Shadduck  Carl Ross  

Clyde Maxwell  Danny Williamson  Dennis Tabb 

Don Prater  Donald Murray  Eric Mose 

Etienne Rudegeair Gene Parinas  Harold Watson 

James Roberts  Joe Sweet  Ken Adkins 

Ken Henry  Nathanael Kirkwood Pat Barcelona 

Steve Weideman  Tammy Brooks  Tim Lang 

Tom Bayliss  Seon Choe 

 

EM Sunday School Class 11AM: 

Bud Earp / O-4                   Clarence Turner / N-117        

Roger Law / E-103           Ken Henry / O-18 

Etienne Rudegeair / N-205               Seon Cho/ /N-202 

Tom Bayliss/ N-208 

Young Roberts / E-101 (Korean) MinJung Weideman/ N-201 (Korean) 

 

EM Jesus Village Leaders 

Roger Law      Rudy Rudegeair         Rick Detheridge Seon Choe 

Bud Earp      Butch Shadduck        Danny Williamson 

 

EM Team Leaders: 

 Evangelism Team:   Steve Weideman    

 Welcoming Team:   Tammy Brooks 

 Ushers Team:    Tim Lang 

 Praise Team:                                  Don Murray (Wed) 

 Intercessory Prayer Team:  Eric Mose 

English  Ministry Worship 9:20 AM (Main Sanctuary) 

*Call to Worship    Presider 

*Vision Statement and Response Reading # 35 (Isaiah 35) 

*Congregation Praise    David Walker 

Invocation Prayer    Eric Mose 
Announcements     Presider 

Greeting     Presider 

Offering Song     TFBC Choir 

Offering Prayer     Pastor Frank Torres 

Message     Pastor Frank Torres 

      Luke 5: 27-32 

    Crossing the Street – Life on Mission 

*Congregation Praise                 Here I am, Lord  

*Benediction       Pastor Frank Torres 

                                   *Denotes congregation to stand. 

    

   Youth/Young Adults Sunday Worship 11 AM (Antioch) 

Announcements/Welcome Welcoming Team 

Praise    Praise Team 

Offering Prayer   Praise Team 

Message        Pastor Jake Ahn 

    “Daily Walk” 

Reflective Praise  David Walker 

Closing Prayer   Pastor Jake Ahn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Loving members of TFBC 

Regarding planting thousand trees campaign 

For the weekend of yard sale and food bazaar, many WMU has put a lot 

of efforts for it. As we have witness them in action for serving during 

different ministries, it is known for great food for WMU.  

The purpose of the yard sale and bazaar is planting thousand trees cam-

paign. Some say, “Why does TFBC needs $1200 for a tree?” “Is it true 

that TFBC planting one thousand trees in the parking lot?” So I wanted to 

explain.  

TFBC just finished the drainage pipe construction and parking lot con-

struction that were long overdue. As we were doing the construction, we 

rebuilt the playground, purchased Sheridan street land that the city had 

been hold on, and remodeled the prayer mountain. With what is left in 

terms of the finance, we remodeled some of the church buildings. This is 

a brief summary. (Detailed report is shared during each quarterly meeting 

of deacons) 

Drainage pipe($500,000), Parking Lot ($300,000) Sheridan St($45,000), 

Prayer mountain($45,000), Playground($100,000) other remodeling and 

repair ($250-300,000) Total: $1,300,000 (Including loan interest) 

Simply put, for total cost of $1,300,000, we paid off $900,000. What is 

left is about $400,000 then it will be done.  

Planting thousand trees campaign is inspired by Haggai 1:8, Go up into 

the mountains and bring down timber and build my house…” and set one 

tree as one acct of $1,200 and with one thousand, it will be $1,200,000 

and that is how we started the campaign. As it is explained in the bulletin 

in the last 2 years, it is for church remodeling offering.  

With members’ voluntary offering, we reached 670 trees(if all come in, it 

will sum up to be $800,000) so 330 trees are left and that is about 

$400,000. Once we reach the number, $1,200,000 will be met.  

Many have prayed, supported through giving and bazaar/yard sale. There 

might be new members who might not know about this. And there might 

be people who has not made a commitment yet. As we finish our fiscal 

year in Oct, we will start a pledge of the last 330 trees ($400,000) I ask 

many of you will committee to this with one heart. Shouldn’t the sanctu-

ary carpet be cleaner than our own house and the playground be safer? 

We need to keep our sanctuary clean. 

Love you all and thank you. 

In Christ, 

Senior Pastor David Choi 


